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 Assalaamalaikum dear Parents. This was a very eventful week. The Qur’an competition was a true 

success for our beautiful Kindergarten children. Thank you parents for all your support.  

 If I may request each parent to send a change of clothing for your children in case there is any 

accident during the day. Also, if you send each child with a bottle of Clorox Wipes for the classroom, it will 

really help us to keep our environment extremely clean.  

 This past week the kids were able to count and add to 10, write and memorize sight words and 

beginning blends. I will continue to test them to see if they remember everything I have taught them.  

Tue 11/13:  

 -Sight Word Quiz 
 -Annual Title I Meeting 
with parents @ 8:30-9:00 AM 

Wed 11/14: Math Quiz on 
counting and coloring boxes 

Wed-Fri 11/21-11/23: No 
classes for thanksgiving break

  

 Yellow 

 Go 

 “Cl” 

 “Fl” 

 “Fr”

- Continue to send healthy snacks 
with your students even on 
Mondays and Fridays; they are 
very hungry growing kids :) 

- Review your child’s English and 
Math worksheets, as well as 
their English notebook everyday 
to review what they have 
learned; otherwise, they will 
forget

  Sumer Al Rifaee 

Sumer is very helpful to myself and all her 

classmates. She knows right from wrong and 

always serves as a great role model to everyone on 

how to behave properly. Her heart is very kind and 

she lights up Kindergarten with her loving energy. 

Next week we will learn new sight words and 
begin creating a book together using all the sight 
words we have learned. The book will be about 
our classroom. The artwork will be created by our 
students. I will work on counting and graphing 
with them in math class and doing more addition 
problems with them. The theme is fall/autumn 
and the month is November; so in art class, we 
will work on art work related to this. Thank you! 



Helpful Hints 
I normally send out my newsletter each Friday with information on 
the current week as well as upcoming info. (sight words and a look 
at next week).   

To add information to your newsletter simply insert a text box in 
each section of the template.   I inserted a text box in the top 
section (the sign) to include my name and the date (see example). 
You could just put in the date or the month if you are doing a 
monthly newsletter.   In the Star Student box, I added a picture 
of the child and then some information from their poster. 

I have included some blank text boxes for you if you would rather 
copy and paste them into the spaces… just click on them on the 
next page and the box will appear.  You can change the size and 
type of font you use to give yourself more or less space. 

You can also save your work in another folder and keep these as 
your templates to reuse each year.   



Thank you so much for purchasing this newsletter set.  If you have 
any questions or problems, please feel free to contact me at 
chris7470@comcast.net and I will do my best to solve any issues. 

Sincerely, 

Christina Kazanjian 
http://thekindergardenteacher.blogspot.com/ 
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